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 Diary Dates 
19th September Y6 Swimming Starts
24  September Y1 Trip to Uphill Boat
Yard

th

25  September New Reception Class
Tour 9:30am

th

26th September New Reception Class
Tour 13:30am
1  October New Reception Class Tour
9:30am

st

2  October New Reception Class Tour
13:30pm

nd

6th-10  October Harvest Festival Week th

7  October New Reception Class Tour
18:00pm

th

21  & 22  October Parent/Carers
Consultations 

st nd

22  October Reception 2025
Parents/Cares Workshop 

nd

23  October Last Day of Termrd

24  October Inset Day th

12th September 2025

Welcome back to all our wonderful
families!

 It’s been lovely to see everyone
coming in with big smiles, full of

energy and ready to learn.
A special warm welcome to our new

Reception families — we’re so excited
to have you join our school

community!
This is our first Weekly Round-Up of

the new term, where we’ll be sharing
highlights, news, and important

updates to keep you informed and
connected throughout the term.

School Grid 
Thank you to all our parents for logging

in and using our new food ordering
system.

 Your patience has been greatly
appreciated as we get to grips with
the system and work through menu

allocations.
We think the children have really

enjoyed the new menu — the food
looks amazing!

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
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Y6 Foxglove
This week Mr Farmer has sent home a
letter via email regarding homework

for Y6 please do check your junk
folders if you have not received it? The
letter can also be found on the class

page on our website.
Here is a copy of the QR code and URL

for Padlet to share their reading 

Swimming
Y6 will be starting swimming Friday 19

September please do remember to
bring the following

th

Girls - One piece swimming costume 
Boys - tight fitting swim shorts 

Goggles 
Towel 

Any long hair must be tied up and all
children must wear a swim hat

PE Days 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/


Congratulations & Well Done 
To all our children who received 

certificates this week 
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Congratulations to Bluebell who topped the
charts this week with 98.3% attendance.

 
2nd Tulip— 97.8%

3rd Buttercup - 97.5% 
4th Foxglove - 96.9% 
5th Sunflower - 96.3%

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
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Upcoming Events.....
PTA Bingo Night - Friday 26th September, 6-8pm (doors

open from 5.30pm). Booking for this will be via ParentPay. 

AGM - Thursday 2nd October, after school in the sports
hall. Come join us to hear our review of last year and share

ideas for the upcoming year. 
Keep your eyes out for an email with more details with the

agenda and committee roles to be voted in.

Social at the Brewers - Friday 3rd October, after school.

The PTA would like to say a huge thank you to Galliford
Try who have kindly donated £80.

PTA News & Events 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/















